
Notification of Temporary Service Disruption 

Dear Valued Customer, 

We are writing to inform you of a temporary disruption to our services that will occur from 

DATE to DATE. This disruption is necessary to perform essential maintenance and upgrades to 

our systems. 

We sincerely apologize for any inconvenience this may cause and appreciate your understanding 

during this time. Our team is working diligently to minimize the duration of the disruption and 

ensure that services are restored as quickly as possible. 

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to reach out to our customer service 

team at CONTACT INFORMATION. 

Thank you for your patience and support. 

Sincerely, 

Your Company Name 


